
 
 

2021 BULK GARBAGE INFORMATION 
For NLHC Tenants 

 
 
 

Newfoundland and Labrador Housing Corporation (NLHC) tenants are 
encouraged to contact their local municipality for bulk garbage collection. Most 
municipalities offer this service during the spring, summer or early fall. Your local 
Town or City Hall will have information about bulk garbage and/or to arrange pick 
up.    
 

City of St. John’s residents can book an appointment for bulk garbage and 

metal curbside collection by dialing 311 or – click HERE to view website.   
 

 
For City of St. John’s waste disposal or recycling – click HERE to view 

website. 
 

 
For City of Mount Pearl bulk garbage, waste disposal or recycling call:  

709-748-1000 or – click HERE to view website.  

 
Please NOTE:  Newfoundland and Labrador Housing Corporation will provide 
bulk garbage pick-up in the areas where the City of St. John’s does not offer this 
service as follows: 
 

DATE LOCATION 

Thursday, June 24 Stabb/Mitchell Court 

Tuesday, June 29 Wigmore Court 

Tuesday, July  6 Cowperthwaite & Keegan Court 

Tuesday, July 8 Chalker Place 

Thursday, July 15 Eagle Court 

Tuesday, July 20 Newfoundland Court 

 
Most municipalities and NLHC Community Centers hold clean-up days where residents 
can assist with keeping their Community Clean.  You are encouraged to get in touch 
with your local municipality or community center if you would like to assist with this 
process.  NLHC thanks you for adhering to the garbage disposal rules of your area and 
helping to “put waste in its place”. 
 

http://curbitstjohns.ca/garbage/bulk-items/
http://www.stjohns.ca/living-st-johns/city-services/garbage-and-recycling/put-waste-its-place
https://www.mountpearl.ca/residents/garbage/bulkgarbage/

